
We are so pleased and excited to be welcoming our students back for the school year 2020-2021.  

We have some reminders to be prepared for the first week back in classes. 

Grade 6,7 and 8 students attend classes on Wednesday, September 9, 2020 

All students (grades 6-12) attend classes on Thursday and Friday, September 10th & 11th 

respectively.     

 All students in grades 7-12 are reminded to bring their locks. Bring your masks and water 

bottles identified with your name.  High school students must bring their devices. 

The cafeteria will be closed until at least November so bring your lunch and snacks. Please note 

that there are no microwaves available, so students should bring food that does not need to be 

thawed or heated).  We do have a plan in the works for lunches until the cafeteria reopens and as 

soon as that is approved, we will notify you.  

Class photos take place Thursday September 10, 2020 and Friday, September 11, 2020. Please 

be assured that Lifetouch Photography will be taking all the required precautions and a few 

more to keep everyone safe and to make the photo experience an enjoyable one. 


